
Thanks FDP 

It gives me immense pleasure to propose vote of thanks on the 

occasion of inaugural session of Faculty Development Program 

on ‘Teaching Pedagogy’.  

Today we are very lucky to have Prof P P Mahuilikar sir , Pro 

vice chancellor of Kaviyatri Bahinabai Chaudhari North 

Maharastra University, Jalgaon, with us. He inaugurated this 

FDP and gave us inspiration to become better faculty in future. 

 

 

 

It is his support and guidance that inspires us to organize such 

activities in association with our university. Sir, we appreciate 

your keen interest and the key role you play in faculty 

development. We look forward to strong support in future, also. 

Shri D T Patil, Member of KCE society’s Management council, 

presided over this inaugural function and gave best wishes for 

the success of FDP organized by IMR. We want to thank KCE 

Management for their continuous support in encouraging us 

towards progress. He spared his valuable time to be with us and 

bless us. We acknowledge his contribution. 

 

Dr Srini Srinivasan has come from Mumbai and he will conduct 

sessions that will help us in learning how to use case study 

effectively as teaching tool. He will share different approaches 



to teaching pedagogy. We are eagerly waiting for the sessions to 

start. He is very busy person but also a kind one. We are grateful 

that he has accepted our invitation and will provide useful 

insights. We assure you sir, that we will apply and practice what 

we will learn from you. 

 

KCE’s Institute of Management is recognized for its initiatives 

in the academic field. You all know that our Director Prof Shilpa 

Bendale is well known for her excellent leadership. It is her 

genuine efforts that inspire and motivate us for organizing such 

activities. We thank her for giving us opportunity to learn and 

grow. Thank you Madam. 

 

Faculty members from various colleges and institutes who are 

participating in this FDP are most welcome on our campus. We 

all are hungry for knowledge and we look forward to your 

contribution through active participation. Thanks for being here 

with us. 

My colleagues have helped in organizing this programme . It is 

our team, HOD Dr Vishal Sandanshive, Dr Parag Narkhede, Dr 

Shweta Chordia, Dr Nishant Ghuge, Mamta Dahad Madam, 

Anilkumar Marthi Sir, Dhanpal Waghulde Sir, Dr Shama Saraf, 

Dhanashri Chaudhari Madam, Jayeta Saha Madam, Barkha 

Makhija Madam, who need to be specially appreciated for their 

efforts. All the faculty members and non teaching staff have 

directly or indirectly helped us and we place on record that we 

value it very much. 



 


